
Wakefield Elementary School PTA Board Meeting 

Tuesday, April 10th, 2012 

MINUTES 

 
ATTENDEES: Kristin Ball, Sylvia Dennen, Kellie Stobie, Julie Fulmer, Susan Lenihan, Meredith Furr,  

Stacey Nelson, Cheryl Simpson, Mary Ann Ottaviano, and Beth Ingram 

 
Meeting called to order at 4:32 PM. 

 

Minutes  - March Minutes were read and approved. 

 

President Report- Kristin 

 Asked to change next board meeting frm the 8th  to the 1st.   

 Need to discuss the volunteer recognition mtg on the 17th. 

o Suggested using credit left at Dunkin Donuts. 

 Wake Forest Kiwanis offered to give proceeds to one night of their weekly BINGO held at the factory, to WES.  The date will be sometime 

in August. Doors open at 6:30, game starts at 7:00. ($20/person includes 6 cards.) 

 Box for USO in lobby. 

 Plaque for Mr. O’Neal arrived. 

 

Student Services- Kristin 

 School Store- Set until May 

 Cultural Arts- Harriette Tubman, for tracks 1,3&4 April 20th Need to find out grade levels included. 

 Books By Me – Done!  

 

 

Upcoming Events:  Kellie Stobie 

 WES Eagle Expo set for April 21st. 10-4:00 

o Addt’l signs would be nice. 

o Vendor Spots filled- turned two away, opened up second hallway. 

o Need to order lunch for those who want it. 

o Need help Friday after school (marking off vendor spaces, etc..) Bring tape measure. 

o WES Eagle to hand out homework passes. 

o Each Board Member asked to bring in baked goods. 

 

VP Volunteers- Cheryl 

Board Position Update: 

 Possible Board Chairs: Gwen Dwyer, Lanni Hatfield,  Vikki Scott  

 Need: Treasurer, Volunteer/Member (poss. Rosemary Ros), student service / Guidance, and Emails/ Newsletter (split Communications) 

 Discussed Volunteer of the Year Parking Spot 

 Need to do and approve calendar for next year. 

 

Principal’s Report- Sylvia 

o Art fair- over 300 responded. 

o Getting ready for EOG’s. 

o Field Testing to be done. 

o Looking at allocations (low in K, other grades on par.) 

 

Treasurers report- Susan 

 Passed out / approved updated monthly PTA Budget  

 Next year’s proposed budget will be presented at the last General Meeting to be voted on. 

 

Guidance Report – Meredith 

 Tuesday May 8th and May 22nd will be the additional Teacher Appreciation Day  for parents and students to celebrate. 

 

Fundraising- Stacey  

 Spirit Night on April 23rd @ Miltons, fliers to go out next week 

 

Communications- MaryAnn 

 April 20th- content needed for next newsletter.  Would like info on Eagle Expo, Mr. O’Neals bench, Art Fair, USO 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.   

 

Next PTA Board meeting scheduled for May 1st at 4:30 in the WES Media Center  


